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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Next Scheduled Blast at RCQ
1 message

Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Mon, Aug 14, 2023 at 4:44 AM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>, ken bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>

Good Morning Tim,

 

Last Thursday I had a phone conversation with Mr. Bishop.  During the call I had informed him that we would be blasting
on Tuesday, 8-15-2023, and that I would be sending out the notice.  I realized on Sunday that I had not sent the notice
due to personal issues, I missed a couple of days of work late last week due to these issues.  I am hoping that the phone
call with Mr. Bishop will suffice for the notice. 

 

Wayne Stoughton

Manager, Red Canyon Quarry| Rocky Mountain Agg District

Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80926

t. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com
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